
Two Cambridge Nonprofits Win
$$$ in 2012 Boston Foundation
Challenge
Phillips  Brooks  House  Association  (PBHA)  and  Breakthrough
Greater Boston (BTGB) , both based in Cambridge, have together
raised more than $50,000 for vital summer youth programs as
part  of  the  2012  Boston  Foundation  Giving  Challenge
competition.
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